








 
 
 
Ms Margaret Gosling 
House 40, Urambi Village 

 

Dear Margaret 

I write as the structures officer for the Urambi Village Executive 
Committee. 

Alastair Swayn (house 41) has submitted a structures proposal to the 
Executive Committee for changes he is making to his property, including 
the fence that marks the boundary between your house and his. 

At its meeting last night the Executive Committee noted that a good 
proportion of this fence, if not all of it, is situated on your land. 

For this reason the EC cannot give approval to the fence. 

There are two options. 

1. You could ask Alastair to move the fence so that it is no longer on 
your land. 

2. You can agree that Alastair can erect the fence on your land, but 
we would need your agreement to this in writing. This would also 
mean that at any time you or any other owner of house 40 can 
remove or alter that fence. 

Can you please let me know how you would like to proceed. 

If you wish to discuss this with me please do. I am at home most days. 

 

 

 

 

David Keightley 
House 55 
david@dara.com.au 
6296.1092 
0414-927.591 

 


